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The two seminaries of Lutheran Church–Canada work closely
together to prepare pastors and deacons for the church’s
mission. For joint teaching to work well, it is important for
the faculty to work together on a harmonized curriculum and
to develop a unified approach to seminary education. This is
achieved through regular joint faculty meetings. However,
having an extended period of time together in person is more
productive. The last joint faculty retreat was held in 2020.

This mission grant will assist with the cost of accommodation,
meals and travel for a retreat in 2025.

JOINT RETREAT 
FOR FACULTY 
AT TWO LCC
SEMINARIES

$4,000

https://lutheranwomen.ca

LET US PRAY
Heavenly Father, bless
the unified efforst of the
seminaries in preparing
workers for Your ministry.
May their joint retreat in 2025
bear much fruit as they strive
for the very best training for
the church’s pastors. In Your
Son’s name we pray. Amen.
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